
   

SOUTH VALLEY 
REGIONAL 

CONSTRUCTION 

UPDATES 
The SLCDA is establishing a 
construction update email list for the 
upcoming overlay project at South 
Valley Regional Airport.  The list will 
provide the latest information on 
operational concerns during the project. 
Email Dave Teggins at 
dave.teggins@slcgov.com if you would 
like to be added to the list.  Updates will 
also be placed on the GA Hotline (801) 
575-2443. 
 

 
SOUTH VALLEY REGIONAL 

RUNWAY CLOSURES IN 

FEBRUARY 
Runway 16/34 at South Valley Regional Airport (KU42) will be closed on 

February 16 and February 17 between 0400L and 0800L.  The closures 

are for survey work on runway 16/34. 

 
 

  

 

UBAA SAFETY AND 

SECURITY 

LUNCHEON  

The Utah Business Aviation Association 

(UBAA) will hold its annual safety and security 

luncheon on February 15 between 10 am and 3 

pm at the Airport Training and Activities 

Building located at 1911 North 2200 West.  

Luncheon topics include: 

• Aviation Cyber Security 

• NBAA Industry Update 

• Fall Prevention and Hangar Safety 

• Utah State Aeronautics Update 

• SLCDA Airport Update 

More information concerning the luncheon can 

be found at https://ubaa11.wildapricot.org. 

SLCDA GA NEWS 

ELECTRONIC OPTION 

If you would like to receive the Salt Lake City 

Department of Airport’s monthly general aviation 

newsletter by email, send a request, including 

your current email address, to 

dave.teggins@slcgov.com.
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KU42 RUNWAY OVERLAY 

PROJECT BEGINS ON  

MARCH 20 
SLCDA will mill and overlay runway16/34and a portion of taxiway A at 
South Valley Regional Airport (KU42) beginning on March 20. 

Phase I begins on March 20 and runs through May 20 (60 days) and 
includes- realigning taxiway B on the south end, removing taxiways A1 
and A2, and constructing a new aircraft run-up area, which will be located 
north of its present location.  The runway will have a temporary 300-foot 
displacement on the south end with a temporary runway length of 5,300 
feet. 
Phase II involves milling taxiway A from the corporate hangars to taxiway 
A-5. Phase II will be done concurrently with phase I and will occur between 
May 6 and May 20. 
 
During construction, phases I and II fixed wing back taxiing on the runway 
may be required for takeoff.  

Phase III (runway milling and resurfacing) begins on May 20 and ends on 
June 3.  The airport will be closed to all fixed wing operations during that 
time. 
Tie-downs will be made available at Salt Lake International (KSLC) and 
Tooele Valley Airport (KTVY) for tenants who desire access to their aircraft 
during phase III. 

All dates are subject to change.  More information will follow as the project 
nears. 
 

 



AIRPORT BADGING 

INFORMATION 
 
Whether your badge is due to expire next week, or next year, or if you are just 
considering getting a badge, now is the time to prepare! In this article we will 
go over a few basic requirements to make sure the badging process goes 
smoothly.  
 
To obtain a new badge or to renew or update an existing badge: 

• Always schedule an appointment by calling (801) 575-2423 

• Bring a signed application* 

• Have one form of photo ID (e.g. a driver’s license) 

• If you are updating or renewing an existing badge, bring your old 

badge with you 

If you have a Hangar badge you must have the lease holder sign your 
application, if you are the lease holder, SLC Airport Properties Specialist Phil 
Bevan may sign your application. If you have a corporate hangar badge, an 
authorized signer with your company must sign your application. 
If your badge has been lost: 

• Report the lost badge immediately by calling (801) 575-2423 

• Pay replacement fee of $50  (no cash or personal checks) 

• Sign badge status change form available at– 

www.slcairport.com/badging/forms-library 

• Bring in one form of photo ID 

 
Lost badges can be replaced on a walk-in basis. If the badge has been stolen, 
the process is the same but no payment is required if a police report is 
provided. 
 
 
We look forward to working with you. For scheduling or if you have any further 
questions, please contact Badging at (801)575-2423. For more information, 
review the included handout or visit our website at www.slcairport.com/badging 

 

 
 
 

 

HELPFUL POINTS OF CONTACT 
General aviation operations, facilities maintenance, SLCDA GA newsletter, airfield, and 

SLC Title 16 questions contact:  Dave Teggins, SLCDA General Aviation Manager, (801) 

556-4082-5532 or dave.teggins@slcgov.com.   

Hangar lease and repair questions: Phil Bevan, Property Management Specialist (801) 575-

2957 or phil.bevan@slcgov.com. 

Aviation security questions: Kristian Wade (801) 575-2401. Gate access problems 

Airport Control Center (801) 575-2401. 

Emergencies: at SLCIA, (801) 575-2911. At TVY or U42, 911 then (801) 575-2911. 

For additional GA information call the GA Hotline: (801) 575-2443. 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS AND 

NEWS 
 

 
 
Friday, February 10, EAA Chapter 23 
is holding its chapter meeting at the 
Civil Air Patrol Building located at 640 
North 2360 West at Salt Lake 
International Airport. The event begins 
at 6:30 p.m.  Visit www.eaa23,org for 
more information 
 
Wednesday, Feb. 15, Utah Business 
Aviation Association will hold a safety 
and security luncheon at the Airport 
Training and Activities Building located 
at 1911 North 2200 West.   The event 
runs between 10 am and 3 pm.  
Registration information can be found 
at https://ubaa11.wildapricot.org.   
 
March 22-24, Utah Airport Operators 
Association (UAOA) will hold its 
annual spring conference in St. 
George, Utah.  Contact Dave Teggins 
at (801) 556-4082 or visit 
www.uaoa.org for additional details. 
 
Wednesday, May 17, Utah Business 
Aviation Association will hold its 5th 
Annual Scholarship Golf Tournament 
at Stonebridge Golf Club.  Registration 
information can be found at 
https://ubaa11.wildapricot.org.   

 
 
Vintage Aviation museum is offering 
ground school classes on the PV-2 
Harpoon.  Contact Sean O’Brien at 
503-569-4387 or  
warbirdcrazy@yahoo.com for more 
information. 
 

Upcoming activity and FAA seminar 
information is available at 
www.faasafety.gov under the 
Activities, Courses, and Seminars tab. 
The new FAA SLC FSDO Safety 
Program Manager is Richard Jeffs -
richard.jeffs@faa.gov.  
 

 

 

FEBUARY 2017 


